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Stroud District Local Plan review

Thank you for your recent consultation in respect of the above. The emerging strategy is something that | have no
detailed comments on except to say the presentation is clear and attractive. As far as the broad strategy is
concerned, the LPAs in the County and beyond are working together on various background tasks and share some
common aims for the future. We are already engaged in a strategic planning group and share much common
ground.

FoDDC would be happy to continue to discuss any matters where we have a common interest and any possible
implications for our respective areas. The plan to look to 2040 for the new Stroud Plan is noted and this in effect is
the same time horizon as the FoDDC review to 2041. We look forward to further consultations and continued
involvement.

I for FoDDC.
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